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Our basic message this year is HELP!  We need volunteers to bring our current projects to 
completion.  .  Health issues and conflicting commitments had delayed progress so far this 
year. 
Maureen and I will be drafting an article for the bulletin describing the projects, time 
commitment and skills we need to match.  
 
PROJECTS 
 
Hybridizers manual –  This is a work in progress. Terry has been working diligently on 
pulling this together.  Looking for some assistance on Spuria, Siberians ,Louisiana and PCIs.   
 
 
Compendium of Bulletin articles on hybridizing –  This has been held up for health reasons.   
The committee will be seeking volunteers to assist. 
 
 
Basic Iris Culture booklet –  We have an urgent need for this!  The current booklet is not at 
Roy's printers and no digital file can be found.  The current inventory may not last a full 
year.  The committee believes it should be updated while we are in the process of re-creating 
it.  We will be seeking volunteers to work with Bob on this. 
 
 
Chronicles – this is an other area that desperately needs attention.  
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